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Fr. Joji Kallingal Congratulates Dr. Joseph J. Palackal, CMI.  

On his Presentation at LRC Seminar Webinar 

From: Joji Kallingal <kallingaljoji@gmail.com> 

Date: January 29, 2022 at 12:48:28 AM EST 

To: Joseph Palackal <jpalackal@gmail.com> 

Subject: Congratulations 

 

Dear Loving Josephacha 

Congratulations dear Father ji. Your presentation was excellent yesterday. It was really a different experience for 

me and also for all the participants of the webinar. We could enjoy your deep knowledge and vast excellence in 

Syriac music. Thank you very much for your cooperation with LRC and we expect more cooperation from you in 

future. This article will be included in the Second volume of the book on "the History of St. Thomas christians 

before 1500 AD", envisioned by LRC. More details regarding the matter will be communicated to you later. 

 

With Love and Regards 

Fr. Joji Kallingal 

Executive Director, LRC 
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